
 

A T T E N T I O N  
For August 13 and 14 Only 

SUNY Downstate Medical Center is upgrading the Hospital's Heating Ventilation and Air Conditioning 
System. In order to perform this important work, overhead crane operations will be required. For your 
safety, on the dates listed above we need to have this room unoccupied. Roof top operations will be 
taking place all day on the dates listed. Flagmen will be posted on this floor to ensure that the rooms 
involved remain unoccupied.  

Kindly adjust your schedule accordingly so you will be able to perform your duties without the use of 
this space. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. Thank you. 
Should you have any questions please contact: 
Raymond Michelitsch, R.A.  
Office: (718)270-3719 
Cell: (347)853-3106 
raymond.michelitsch@downstate.edu 


